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Date & Time:  Tuesday, October 24th, 2023, 4:00—5:00 p.m.  
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The Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages 
(OBEWL) of the New York State Education Department 
(NYSED) presents this next webinar in its 2023 Professional 
Learning Series:  One Department’s Journey Into the 
Standards.  This webinar is offered free of charge for world 
language educators and administrators working or studying 
in New York State educational institutions. 

Webinar description:  The World Languages team at East 
Irondequoit Middle School will share our exploration of the 
revised New York World Language Standards over the past 
three years. Participants will learn how through 
collaboration and even some failure, we developed new 
unit plans, adjusted assessments, implemented new 
instructional strategies, and created a culture of proficiency 
in our language classrooms. We will share our successes & 
challenges and give you some examples of how you can make the shift in your school. 

Registration process:  All participants are encouraged to pre-register for this event.  Pre-registration will close 
on Friday, October 20th, 2023; there will be no same-day registrations.  Once the registrant's email address 
has been verified as being from a New York State school, college, or university, an email confirming their 
registration will be sent.  Twenty-four hours prior to the event, all registered individuals will receive login 
instructions with the link to join the webinar.  

https://wlnys.wufoo.com/forms/wphlknb0s31yht/
http://www.nysed.gov/world-languages/professional-learning


2023 World Language Professional Learning Series 

Webinar presenters: 
 
Zoey Baird is a graduate of Nazareth College of Rochester with a B.A. in 
Spanish and M.S. in Special Education and Teaching English to Speakers of 
Other Languages. Ms. Baird is currently employed at East Irondequoit Middle 
School. She teaches both 7th and 8th grade Spanish. Zoey collaborates with 
special educators in an integrated co-teaching model to help meet the needs 
of all learners. As a newer educator in the field, she is continuously looking 
for ways to branch out 


